
Getting the Job Dunn in Norwalk

Norwalk’s Newest Starbucks Features Drive Thru  
On January 18, Norwalk officials visited the newly 

opened Starbucks store located at the corner of Rosecrans 
Ave. and Shoemaker Ave. Rose Hunt, Starbuck’s Regional 
Director, accepted the Community Spotlight Certificate on 
behalf of the company with the rest of the new Starbucks’ 
team. The new Starbucks has all the amenities that come 
standard with this international coffee chain and a feature 
not commonly found at other Starbucks. 

The store occupies the northeast corner of Rosecrans 
Ave. and Shoemaker Ave. Since it was built on a large 

enough piece of property, the new Starbucks comes equipped with a drive-thru. The 
possibility of a drive thru was one of the major features that attracted Starbucks to the site 
when they were considering locations. Drive-thrus are becoming an increasingly important 
component to Starbuck’s future development and one that is more often sought by customers.

The new store is approximately 1,500 square feet, and the fifth Starbucks store in Norwalk. This addition will 
help alleviate the massive customer flow experienced at their other Norwalk locations. 

Dunn-Edwards Paints, a century-old 
institution in painting and supplies, celebrated 
the opening of store #145 in Norwalk’s Paddison 
Square. The president and CEO, Michael J. 
Badar, attended the ribbon cutting ceremony that 
included food from Tommy’s Burgers, visits from 
City Council, the Chamber of Commerce and 
performances by the Norwalk-Santa Fe Springs 
Saints Cheerleaders.

The company headquarters are in Los 
Angeles and include a combination of family-owned and employee-owned businesses in 
California, Nevada, Arizona, New Mexico and Texas. The 100th employee-owned store will 

Pictured above are Regional Director Rose Hunt, 
Store Manager Tina Proctor, and Luz Enriquez 
Assistant Store Manager.

Victor Ramos, sales associate 
trainee in action.

open this year and as of 2001, Dunn-Edwards was the largest employee-owned paint manufacturer in the U.S. with 
nearly 1,800 employees. They have manufacturing facilities in both Los Angeles and Tempe, AZ.

One of the biggest impacts Dunn-Edwards makes to the paint industry is its water-based paint. They are one 
of the first companies to remove Ethylene Glycol (EG), a hazardous substance and toxic air contaminant, from its 
water-based paints. As the City of Norwalk moves closer to being the greenest city in the nation, this fact is essential 
for keeping resident homes as environment-friendly as possible.

Dunn-Edwards caters to the professional painter plus the average consumer and provides a complete line of 
premium architectural paint, supplies and equipment. The business itself provides new job opportunities for residents 
and locals and their presence in the newly remodeled Paddison Square is a welcome addition to the City.




